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Last name: Ballenger
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Comments: Our neighborhood is surrounded by National Forest, and the Manitou Experimental Forest, but we

hear a lot of shooting nearby. Sometimes early in the morning and even late at night. Most of it is off of Teller Rd.

79 (Spruce Rd.) I hope that this project will reduce the amount of shooting near us or eliminate it all together. The

threat of fire, the concern for safety and the noise is worrisome. Thank you so much for the work you are doing to

keep the forest safe. 


